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My name is Kathleen Fisher and I have been a resident of Shoreline since 1999 and
do reside at 20227 23rd Ave NW, Shoreline, WA 98177.

I am in support of the city purchasing the beach property on 27th Ave NW to provide
improved public beach access. This would be especially important for kids and, if
there were actual steps to the beach, for the elderly and people with limited mobility

Sincerely,
Kathleen C. Fisher
206.533.1306
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